
November 8, 1974 

Messrs Ted, Hank, Armen rslanian 
10009 Miles Avenue 
Cleveland, Ohio 44105 

Dear Sirs : 

We are extr mely grateful for your willingn ss to 
be a St. Vartan Steward and for your genero ity 
in donating $100 in your capacity as a Stew rd 
for one year. 

We hope this will be a beginning in establL~hing 
true stewardship in our Church. 

A special lapel pin ·designed or our Steward by the 
noted artist Walter Kaprielian is attached to this 
letter. We hope you will wear it proudly a a symbol 
of your Stewardship. 

It is our hope that you will renew your Ste rdship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in 
touch with you. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Enclosure 
mk 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Prim te 


